
  

 

 
 

    

 

  

 
16th July 2025 

 

Dear Students 

 

We are writing to confirm the arrangements for Summer 2025 Results Day.  

 

If you are expecting results, Level 1 / Level 2 / GCSE Results Day is Thursday 21st August 2025.  The 

School Library will be open between 9.30am and 11.30am for you to collect your results.  If you are 

unable to come in, a link will be emailed to you later that morning for you to access the Portal. 

 

School staff will be available to speak to if you need any help or advice and Miss Farr will also be 

available for careers advice.  Please get in touch if you would like to book an appointment.  

 

Exams Office – 01275 334225 or exams@chewvalleyschool.co.uk 

 

Miss Farr – careers@chewvalleyschool.co.uk 

 

Mrs Whitehead will be in the Exams Office if you need to access Post Results services, for review of 

marking.  The Exams Office opening hours are below: 

 

Thursday 21st August 2025 11.30am – 3pm 

Tuesday 2nd September 2025 10am – 3pm 

 

Review payment options have been pre-loaded onto your ParentPay account; please ignore these for 

now as they are only for those who wish to access Post Results services. 

 

Please remember your Portal access and school email access will cease on 31st August 2025 if you are 

not coming back to Sixth Form.  We would really like to keep in touch and track your success over 

the next few years.  Please fill in this contact form https://forms.office.com/e/y7KMWvnR63. 
 

Certificates will be delivered from the Exam Boards to school later in the year and we will organise 

an evening awards event using the information you provide in the above contact form, so please keep 

us up-to-date if you move house as invitations will be sent by post. 

 

Yours sincerely  

     

Mrs K Rowlands  Mrs L Whitehead 

Deputy Headteacher  Exams Officer 
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